
 

We hope that you all had a wonderful Easter. We have many exciting things happening.  

SATS assessments will take place during the last two weeks of the term. 

Maths 

 

 
 

Fractions, Time, Capacity and Temperature. 

The children will learn how to recognise fractions of shapes, work out 

fractions of amounts and compare fractions. Towards the end of the 

term the work will cover telling the time in 5 minute intervals. They will 

continue to recite their two, five and ten times tables, plus revise 

different methods of addition and subtraction of two digit numbers. 

Mastery Maths sessions will continue daily. Quick Maths continues on a 

Friday. 

English 

 

 

Journey story – Billy the Brave Knight. The children will revise using 

conjunctions and start sentences in different ways. 

Instruction Writing – writing a report about how to be a scientist and 

look after chick eggs and chicks! 

Spellings and Handwriting – continuing to learn all of the Little 

Wandles tricky words, plus making sure that the ascenders and 

descenders are the correct size in our writing. 

Science  

 

 

Animals including Humans – Life Cycles 

Key vocabulary is: adult, young offspring, offspring, live young, 

reproduce, life cycle and develop. We are having a delivery from Living 

Eggs on Tuesday 9th May. We will have our own chicken eggs to hatch 

and baby chicks to look after for just under two weeks. 

History  

 

Pus, Warts and Smallpox – Edward Jenner 

Key vocabulary is: smallpox, vaccination, Edward Jenner, cowpox, 

vaccine, virus and infection. 

The children will learn about a famous local doctor who made a 

significant impact on the lives of people in Britain. Hopefully, we will 

visit his home in Berkeley. 

Games 

 

Tuesday – Outdoor – multi skills – target games 

Thursday – Indoor – gymnastics- landscapes 

Well-Being Being My Best   

Music Whole class music lessons starting on Tuesday 25th April 

Religious Studies We are looking at the ‘good news’ that Christians say Jesus brings. 

Art We are learning about landscapes and drawing our own. 

SATS This work is carried out as part of the normal class lessons and is not 

under test conditions. 

Spellings – words handed out on a Tuesday and tested the following Monday. The books must 

be in school on a Monday. Reading books handed out on a Monday. Please read at least three 

times in the week with your child. Reading books need to be in school every day.  

Maths Homework – Handed out on a Tuesday and returned on a Monday. 

Thank you very much for the support that you provide your child at home. If you have any 

concerns that we need to know about, we are always available before or after school. 
Mrs Price   and   Mrs Batchelor 


